
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 College Tuesday:   
Wear your college gear!  
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your orange and black! 
Go Normans! 
 
Highlights on-line link (www.beverlyhighlights.com)

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
LETS Club will meet at lunch on Tuesday, March 19 in Room 212. 
 
Are you a poet and you didn't even know it?  (Or maybe you did!)  The literary magazine is now accepting 
submissions for poetry, short stories, photography and all other original artwork.  Please turn in all art 
submissions to Ms. Herbst's box or room 253, and email all written submissions to litmag13@gmail.com  
Deadline for all work is March 26.  
 
Lost and Found: misplaced necklaces!! If found take it to the attendance office.  
 
 
 

Wednesday March 13th   
CAHSEE Math SESSION 1 8:00 a.m. –  9:30 a.m. 

Nutrition 9:30 a.m. – 9:40 a.m. 
CAHSEE Math SESSION 2  9:50 a.m. – 10:50 a.m. 

(proctors return test materials) 10:50 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 
Per 2 11:05 a.m. – 11:59 a.m. 
Per 4 12:09 p.m. – 1:03 p.m. 
Lunch 1:03 p.m. – 1:43 p.m. 
Per 6 1:53 p.m. – 2:47 p.m. 
Per 8 2:57 p.m. – 3:51 p.m. 
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Attention all students  
parking on campus!!! 

 
 You must have your permit visible and 

posted in the rear mirror (not flipped 
over or behind another permit) 

 
 If someone is parked in your spot. You 

need to report that person. Please do so 
in House B or email us at 
mbuckley@bhusd.org 

 
 You must park in your assigned 

parking spot  (Not in the visitor, staff 
parking or reserved spaces – LOT B 1-
5, LOT C 223-228, LOT PE 260-270 
and 273-278) 
 

 You may be subject to being ticketed if 
you violate any of the above rules 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK  
 
Monday: Regular Schedule 
Tuesday: CAHSEE Schedule 
Wednesday: CAHSEE Schedule 
Thursday: Regular Schedule 
Friday: Regular Schedule 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dodge ball is almost here again!  Get your team sign-up sheet from anyone in ASB.  Sheets due Friday, March 
15th.  Games begin Monday, April 15th on the front lawn! 
 
CPK Fundraiser Tuesday, March 19th all day!  Get your flyer from anyone in ASB.  See you there! 
 
MINI-PSYCHOLOGISTS WANTED! The Beverly Hills Academic Tutoring Program is seeking volunteers to  
work with elementary school children having social and/or academic difficulties. High School students will receive 
community service hours! 
 
For more info contact Adrienne Weise at adriennetutor@gmail.com or call 310-285-6810 
 
March 12th and 13th will be CAHSEE Testing for 10th Graders only  
 
Tickets for the musical "The Secret Garden" are now on sale on line at shopbhhs.com. Ticket prices are 
$10./students, $15./adults, $25./VIP (first 6 rows). Performances are March 21-23, at 7:30pm in the KL Peters 
auditorium. Tickets may also be purchased at the door. Don't miss this magical story about a young orphan girl, 
who discovers the meaning of love, and in the process, changes the lives of everyone around her. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTENTION CLUB PRESIDENTS AND VICE PRESIDENTS: Club pictures need to be taken by Friday, March 
15th, in order to be in the yearbook. Please email the yearbook staff at bhclubphotos@gmail.com  ASAP to 
schedule an appointment or see Ms. Frutschy (room 202). The deadline will come sooner than expected, so 
make an appointment ASAP. Hurry, only a limited number of clubs will fit in the clubs section! 
 
VOICES AROUND THE WORLD NEEDS COVER ART Please submit an original design for the cover page of the 
VATW magazine. It must be done in black & White On an 8 1/2 X 11 white paper. SUBMIT To Dr. R. Ramsey in 
Rm. 238 by March 13, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Complimentary custom mouthguards are available for all B.H.H.S. athletes. Please contact Dr. Douglas 
Galen (310) 855-1000 to arrange a fitting appointment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
Excellent community service opportunity: The Concern Foundation (est. 1968) is a volunteer driven non-profit 
organization dedicated to raising and granting funds to support cancer research world wide.  They are looking for 
student volunteers to participate in the ‘Cheer Zone’ (corner of Little SM Blvd. and Rodeo Dr.) for the upcoming LA 
Marathon on Sunday, March 17 (8a – 1p).   Contact Megan Richards:  megan@concernfoundation.org or 
310.360.6100 for more details 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Seniors: Applications for the Beverly Hills High School Alumni Scholarships are available on the high school 
website.  Also there are a limited number of paper copies in House C.  Please return your applications to Mrs. 
Hale in House C by the April 19thy deadline.  Don’t delay!  Apply now! 

Seniors:  The 18th annual Jon Cherney Humanitarian Award will be presented this year in loving memory of Jon 
Cherney, a 1985 Beverly graduate and Broadcast Production Coordinator of the Media Center.  This $2500 
college scholarship is awarded annually to a member of the senior class who epitomizes Jon's unique combination 
of academic achievement, creative talent and spirituality.  Applications are available in each House and on the 
high school website.  All submissions can be made electronically or as hard copy and are due by THURSDAY, 
MARCH 28th, 2013 BY 12:00 NOON. Please email your submission to submit@jcaward.org. Or turn in your 
submission to Mrs. Hale in House C.  Any questions can be directed to Mrs. Hale at dhale@bhusd.org or  
questions@jcaward.org. 
 
Seniors: Graduation is approaching! If you have not paid for cap/gown please do it now!!! The price is $75.00 
payable at the student store or online. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


